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Situahd in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of Falls, bounded and 
described as followsr 

Being a part of the Northwest Quarter of Quarter Township Two <2l, Township One Cll, 
Range Eight (8) 1 United States Military Lands, beginning for reference at the 
Northeast Corner of said Northwest Quarter; thence along the east 1 int of lands now 
or formerly owned by Ray Thomas Lumbertown (D.R. 833-323) South 7 degrees 55 minutes 
10 seconds West 455,07 feet to an iron pin found and the principal place of 
beginning; thence along the south 1 ine of said Lumbertown lands (the basis of 
bearings herein described) North 71 degrees 07 minutes 44 seconds West 1496.20 feet 
to an iron pin found, passing iron pins found at 387,20 feet, 594.20 feet, 660,20 
feet, and 1077.20 feet; thence along the east 1 ine of said Lumbertown lands Soutn 7 
degrees 44 minutes 04 seconds West 1483,56 feet to an iron pin found, passing iron 
pins found at 160.00 feet, 574,00 feet, 694,00 feet, 824,00 feet, 973.20 feet, 
1073.20 feet and 1288.20 feet; thence along the south 1 ine of said Lumbertown lands 
North 82 degrees 24 minutes 26 seconds West 590,94 feet to an iron pin found, 
passing iron pins found at 300,00 feet and 400.00 feet; thence continuing North 82 
degrees 24 minutes 26 seconds West 45.21 feet to an iron pin set on the northeast 
corn,r of lands owned by the United States of America <D.R. 491-135, Tract E-548>; 
thence along the east 1 ine of said U.S,A, lands South 11 degrees 33 minutes 56 
uconds East 299,18 feet to an iron pin set; thence continuing along said U.S.A. 
lands South 5 degrees 50 minutes 05 seconds Ea.st 330,00 feet to an iron pin set on 
the north 1 int of the MusKingum Valley Fisherman's Association <D.R. 392-65); thenr~ 
along the north line of said Association South 87 degrees 03 minutes 25 seconds East 
1929,32 fut to the west 1 ine of lands now or formerly owned by R. and 6. S1r,ger 
CD,R, 496-215), passing an iron pin set at 1919.32 feet; thence along the west I ine 
of said Singer lands North 7 degrees SS minutes 10 seconds East 1638,15 feet to the 
principal place of beginning, passing an iron pin r.et at JO.DO feet. As surveyed 
the tract contains 69.32 acrer., more or less, subject to a perpetual roadway 
easement for State Route 146 ar. conveyed to the United States of America <Tract 
E-548E-2, D.R. 517-978) and al 1 applicable easements, in particular a perpetual 
flood easement as conveyed to the United States of America <Tract E-S48E

1 
D,R, 

491-136), 

Iron pins found are 5/8 inch diameter rebar. Iron pins set are 5/8 inch diameter 
rebar with plastic identification caps. 
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